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At the completion of a project that received community funding, recipients are required, as stated in the 
Community Grant Policy, to submit a Project Report to the Community Board. Project Reports are to be 
received no later than two months after the completion of the project or if the activity is ongoing, within two 
months of the funding being spent. 

Applicants who fail to provide a project report within the required time will not be considered for future funding. 

Please return the completed form to: funding@fndc.govt.nz PDF attachment via email is preferred) OR: 
Funding Advisor 
Far North District Council 
Private Bag 752 
KAIKOHE 0440 

 
 

 

Name of organisation: 

Name & location of project: 

Date of project/activity: 

Term 2 2022 

Which Community Board did you receive funding from? 

Te Hiku x Kaikohe-Hokianga Bay of Islands-Whangaroa 
 

Amount received from the Community Fund: 

  Board meeting date the grant was approved: 
 
Please give details of how the money was spent: 

 Your contribution to the project and the funding you received from the Community Board must be accounted for 
 Attach supplier receipts or bank statements to show proof of expenditure of Community Board funds. 

 
 

Supplier/Description 
 

$amount 
Receipt/s 
attached 
(please tick) 

Maori Wardens to provide security and act as parking wardens at 
Lindvart Park on Saturdays when it can be dangerous 

$1600 x 

 $  

 $  

 $  

Total: $1600  

 
 
 

Give a brief description of the highlights of your project including numbers participating: 
 

The Maori Wardens have been great value – so much so that individual sports have had them in for tournaments also. 
They have policed the car park area to ensure that people park safely and to protect against theft and vandalism. 
They have policed the toilets area to ensure that children don’t linger there and damage the toilet area. 
 

1 



Describe the main findings in your evaluation of the project/event; describe how your project/ 
event benefited the community: 

On busy Saturdays, the Maori Wardens have benefited hundreds of people attending Netball, Hockey and Football 
games at Lindvart Park, through ensuring that all respect others and that the area is safe. 

Please provide details and attach or email photos and/or any marketing collateral that was produced 
for your event/project acknowledging the Community Board: 

None produced, although the 3 Member Sports are all aware that the Maori Wardens were made possible through 
Community Board funding. 

Please note that in the last invoice we were charged $1,200 but only paid $800. The invoice is still under dispute. The 
Maori Wardens attended 4 Netball events. This was not authorised by Sportsville but would appear to be an arrangement 
between Netball and the Maori Wardens and may have been the result of a miscommunication by Netball to the Wardens. 

If you have a Facebook page that we can link to please give details: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/kdsportsville 

This report was completed by: 


